
� 	

01.10.2011	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Neelu	J	Ahuja	
Department	of	CIT,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2011;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Computer	Science.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

														
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

13.07.2016	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Ajay	Kumar	Srivastava	
Department	of	Mechanical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2016;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

16.10.2017	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Durgansh	Sharma	
Department	of	Computer	Science,	
School	of	Computer	Science	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2017;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Computer	Science.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Jitendra	Kumar	Pandey	
Associate	Dean	Research		
University	of	Petroleum	&	Energy	Studies	



� 	

19.10.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Jitendra	K	Pandey	
Department	of	R	&	D,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
01.01.2009	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Hiranmoy	Roy	
Department	of	Economics,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2008;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

27.10.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Devendra	Kumar	Saini	
Department	of	ECE,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

												
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director	PhD	
UPES	



� 	
22.03.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	T	Bangar	Raju	
Department	of	Transporta-on,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
														
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
04.02.2017	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Mukul	Gupta	
Department	of	EIE,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2017;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

13.10.2016	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.Piyush	Chauhan	
Department	of	CIT,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2016;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Computer	Science.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

														
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
17.02.2016	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	J	Devaraju	
Department	of	Petroleum	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

30.10.2012	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Om	Prakash	
Department	of	Aerospace	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2012;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
18.03.2013	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	DK	Gupta	
Department	of	Petroleum	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2012;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

10.01.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Shyam	Pandey	
Department	of	Mechanical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

04.08.2017	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Vijay	Parthasarthy	
Department	of	Chemical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2017;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	

	 	



� 	

01.01.2012	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Manish	Prateek	
Department	of	CIT,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2011;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Computer	Science.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.7.2008	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Prasoom	Dwivedi	
Department	of	Interna-onal	Business,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2008;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.01.2011	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Neeraj	Anand	
Department	of	LSCM,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2010;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.07.2011	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Kamal	Bansal	
Department	of	ECE,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2011;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

31.01.2013	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Pankaj	Kumar	Sharma	
Department	of	Mechanical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2012;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

16.10.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Bhawna	Lamba	
Department	of	Chemistry,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.10.2010	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Tarun	Dhingra	
Department	of	Strategic	Management,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2010;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

11.01.2016	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Ruchi	Tyagi	
Department	of	HR	&	OB,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

04.12.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Anil	Kumar	
Department	of	Power	&	Infrastructure,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
12.08.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	S	K	Pokhriyal	
Department	of	Oil	&	Gas,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

22.04.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	V	J	Byra	Reddy	
Department	of	Economics	&	IB,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.07.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Nikhil	Kulshreshtha	
Department	of	HR	&	OB,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

10.03.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	G	Raju	Sunder	
Department	of	HR	&	OB,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

															
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

26.07.2013	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Joji	Rao	
Department	of	Accoun-ng	&	Finance,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

22.03.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Sumeet	Gupta	
Department	of	Accoun-ng	&	Finance,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

															
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.05.2009	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Rajnish	Garg	
Department	of	Mechanical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2008;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.07.2007	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Nihal	Siddiqui	
Department	of	Health,	Safety	&	Environment,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2007;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

07.08.2014	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Rajesh	Yadav	
Department	of	Aerospace	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

14.04.2014	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr	Piyush	Kuchhal	
Department	of	Physics,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.04.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Vinay	Awasthi	
Department	of	CIT,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Computer	Science.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
31.03.2017	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	V	L	Narasimham	
Department	of	Geology,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2017;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

14.07.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Pankaj	Kr	Srivastava	
Department	of	GIS	Remote	Sensing,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

16.07.2013	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Mandira	Agarwal	
Department	of	Petroleum	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

26.05.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Inder	Singh	
Department	of	Computer	Science,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Computer	Science.	
.	
As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.01.2011	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Arvind	K	Jain	
Department	of	Marke-ng,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2010;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.10.2009	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Sheetal	Khanka	
Department	of	HR	&	OB,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2009;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

10.03.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Pradeepta	Sahoo	
Department	of	Mechanical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

27.07.2017	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Mukesh	Kumar	
Department	of	Mathema-cs,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2017;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering	and	Mathema5cs.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.07.2007	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	S	K	Banerjee	
Department	of	Mathema-cs,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2007;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering	and	Mathema5cs.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

14.07.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	S	M	Tauseef	
Department	of	Health,	Safety	&	Environment,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
18.07.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Santosh	Dubey	
Department	of	Physics,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering	and	Physics.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	
Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.04.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Shailey	Singhal	
Department	of	Chemistry,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering	and	Chemistry.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	

										



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.01.2018 
Recognition as a Ph.D Guide / Supervisor 

Dear Dr. Shikha Dimri 
Department of Law, 
School of Law 

This is in reference to the application received from you for the request to be recognised as PhD 
supervisor/ Research guide towards guiding PhD Scholars of University of Petroleum and 
Energy Studies, Dehradun, India. We are pleased to inform you that your application have been 
accepted for the registered Ph.D guide with the University, as per UPES Ph.D regulation 2018. 
The area of your research guidance is in the field of Law and its allied areas. 

As a registered Supervisor, you will be adhering to the responsibility to guide the scholar and to 
undertake quality research that is original in nature and to do regular follow ups on the progress 
made by the research scholar in his/her area of study. 

The University look forward for quality doctoral work from the PhD Scholars under your expert 
guidance. 

                 
With Best Regards, 

!  

Dr. Jitendra Kumar Pandey 
Associate Dean Research  
University of Petroleum & Energy Studies 



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																									 01.01.2019 
Recognition as a Ph.D Guide / Supervisor 

Dear Dr. VK Singh 
Department of Law, 
School of Law 

This is in reference to the application received from you for the request to be recognised as PhD 
supervisor/ Research guide towards guiding PhD Scholars of University of Petroleum and 
Energy Studies, Dehradun, India. We are pleased to inform you that your application have been 
accepted for the registered Ph.D guide with the University, as per UPES Ph.D regulation 2018. 
The area of your research guidance is in the field of Law and its allied areas. 

As a registered Supervisor, you will be adhering to the responsibility to guide the scholar and to 
undertake quality research that is original in nature and to do regular follow ups on the progress 
made by the research scholar in his/her area of study. 

The University look forward for quality doctoral work from the PhD Scholars under your expert 
guidance. 

                 
With Best Regards, 

!  

Dr. Jitendra Kumar Pandey 
Associate Dean Research  
University of Petroleum & Energy Studies 



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.11.2018 
Recognition as a Ph.D Guide / Supervisor 

Dear Dr. Ashish Verma 
Department of Law, 
School of Law 

This is in reference to the application received from you for the request to be recognised as PhD 
supervisor/ Research guide towards guiding PhD Scholars of University of Petroleum and 
Energy Studies, Dehradun, India. We are pleased to inform you that your application have been 
accepted for the registered Ph.D guide with the University, as per UPES Ph.D regulation 2018. 
The area of your research guidance is in the field of Law and its allied areas. 

As a registered Supervisor, you will be adhering to the responsibility to guide the scholar and to 
undertake quality research that is original in nature and to do regular follow ups on the progress 
made by the research scholar in his/her area of study. 

The University look forward for quality doctoral work from the PhD Scholars under your expert 
guidance. 

                 
With Best Regards, 

!  

Dr. Jitendra Kumar Pandey 
Associate Dean Research  
University of Petroleum & Energy Studies 



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.12.2016	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Mamta	Rana	
Department	of	Law,	
College	of	Legal	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2016;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Law.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.03.2015	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Uday	Bhan	
Department	of	Geology,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	
04.08.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Paawan	Sharma	
Department	of	EIE,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

12.07.2013	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Prashant	Rawat	
Department	of	Physics,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering	and	Physics.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

														
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

19.11.2013	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	K	S	Misra	
Department	of	Earth	Science,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	 	
Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

14.07.2015	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Ugur	Guven	
Department	of	Aerospace	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										31.10.2012	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	R	P	Badoni	
Dept	of	Chemical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2012;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

01.01.2009	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	K	K	Pandey	
Department	of	HR	&	OB,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2008;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.01.2015	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Vickram	Sahai	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

27.02.2009	

Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Mukesh	Saxena	
Department	of	Automo-ve	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2008;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.04.2013	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Vipul	Sharma	
Dept	of	Accoun-ng	&	Finance,	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2012;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.01.2009	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Bajpai	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2008;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.03.2015	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	RK	Tripathy	
Dept	of	Mechanical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.01.2010	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	SG	Sreejith	
Department	of	Law,	
College	of	Legal	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2009;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Law.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.05.2014	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Tabrez	Ahmad	
Department	of	Law,	
College	of	Legal	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2013;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Law.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.01.2012	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	A	K	Tiwari	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2011;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.01.2011	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	D	K	Punia	
College	of	Management	&	Economic	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2010;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Management.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										01.01.2007	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	Ashutosh	Pandey	
Department	of	Chemical	Engineering	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2006;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	



� 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																										10.01.2010	
Recogni-on	as	a	Ph.D	Guide	/	Supervisor	

Dear	Dr.	SK	Gupta	
Dept	of	Chemical	Engineering,	
College	of	Engineering	Studies	

Reference	is	made	to	the	receipt	of	 ‘Performa	for	Recogni5on	as	PhD	Supervisor’	towards	guiding	PhD	
Scholars	of	University	of	Petroleum	and	Energy	Studies,	Dehradun,	India	and	that	you	fulfil	the	norms	of	
being	 recognized	 as	 Ph.D	 supervisor	 as	 per	 UPES	 Ph.D	 regula5on	 2009;	 the	 University	 is	 pleased	 to	
inform	that	you	have	been	accepted	as	a	registered	PhD	Guide	with	the	University.		

Your	supervision	would	be	in	the	area	of	Engineering.	

As	a	registered	Supervisor,	you	will	be	adhering	to	the	responsibility	to	guide	the	scholar,	to	undertake	
quality	research	that	is	original	in	nature	with	regular	follow	ups	and	monitoring	the	progress	made	by	
the	PhD	scholar	on	the	research,	in	consonance	with	the	study	plan.	

The	University	look	forward	for	quality	doctoral	work	from	the	PhD	Scholars	under	your	expert	guidance.	

																	
With	Best	Regards,	

� 	

Dr.	Anjali	Midha	Sharan	
Program	Director-PhD	
UPES	


